
 

 

              Bel UFLPA Sourcing Statement 

 

The Uyghur Forced Labor Prevention Act (Public Law No. 117-78), also known as the 

UFLPA, directs the Forced Labor Enforcement Task Force to develop a strategy for 

supporting enforcement of the prohibition on the importation of goods into the United States 

manufactured wholly or in part with forced labor in the People's Republic of China, 

especially from the Xinjiang Uyghur Autonomous Region, or Xinjiang. The UFLPA was 

enacted on December 23, 2021, with a June 21, 2022 effective date for a rebuttable 

presumption that goods mined, produced, or manufactured wholly or in part in Xinjiang or 

by an entity on the UFLPA Entity List are prohibited from U.S. importation under 19 U.S.C. 

§ 1307. CBP leads the implementation of the rebuttable presumption under the UFLPA. 

                        

Bel is committed to ethical business behavior and compliance with the legislation,  

while also implementing this as part of our Code of Conduct expectations throughout the 

supply chain. Bel requires its suppliers to undertake commercially reasonable due 

diligence in dealing with their own supply chain with regard to this matter, and requires all 

products manufactured, and services provided to Bel or on behalf of Bel Fuse have been 

produced using neither material nor labor sourced from the Xinjiang Uyghur Autonomous 

Region of China. Raw materials and service must not be sourced from the UFLPA Entity 

List: https://www.dhs.gov/uflpa-entity-list. 
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